
We are launching a Logo Competition!!!
Would you like to win $600?

In celebration of our 60th Anniversary, we are launching a LOGO 
Competition for our Division of Nuclear Chemistry and Technology 
(NUCL).  We will be putting the winning logo up on our website. So, if 
you are creative and want to try and win the $600 prize, please consider 
submitting an entry.
• Please submit your design by December 30th, 2023, using this link: 

https://wkf.ms/46uHBBr
• You must be a member of ACS and the NUCL division.
• Each person can submit a maximum of 3 separate designs.
• A committee will select the winning entry in early January 2024.
• If you have questions please contact, Dustin Demoin 

(dustin.demoin@ezag.com) or Annie Kersting (Kersting1@llnl.gov)

Spread the word!!!!  Tell a friend.
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